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Rep. Plumer Statement on 2021 Act 58 
 

MADISON, WI – Rep. Plumer (R – Lodi) released the following statement after Governor 

Evers signed the biennial state budget into law yesterday: 

“This biennium’s budget is something all Wisconsinites can be proud of.  This budget makes a 

historic tax cut of $3.4 billion, while still making increased investments in transportation, mental 

health, and broadband. Additionally, we were able to return education funding to the two-thirds 

level the state had guaranteed in the past.  

“For the first time in over a decade the state budget passed with votes from both parties and we 

didn’t have to compromise our values to get there. This budget deserved to be signed into law 

without any partial vetoes, but I am glad Governor Evers decided to sign this common sense, bi-

bipartisan legislation into law.”  
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